MOBILE D.M.V. UNIT:

Hello! This is Mayor Thomas DeVinko’s Office calling to inform you that the mobile
unit of the Department of Motor Vehicles will be at the Village Hall parking lot at 9
Fairlawn Drive, Washingtonville on Tuesday, July 25 from 10:00 — A.M. — 12:00 P.M.
and 1:00 P.M. - 3:30 P.M. for all your motor vehicle needs except for written
examinations.

If you have any questions please contact Mayor Thomas DeVinko at 845-849-4523.
Thank you and have a good day! Good-Bye!



